
Knights of Columbus 
Dedham Council No. 234 

369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—May 2 & 16 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  May 9 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— May 12  at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

April 29  at 7PM 

 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

John Deschenes 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Hern 

Tom Chirokas 

  

Saturday Knights Club: Our last meeting was on April 1.  We had 
an International Food Night.  Everyone brought something different to 
eat.  There were some really good choices and we all ate our fill.  We 
then played a cut-throat game of Left Right Center which is always 
fun.  The big winner was Paul Curran—shown with his booty.  Note 
our next meeting is on April 29 at 7PM.  Several of our members 
are taking their 4th Degree on May 6 so we are changing the time for 
this month.  We will have a Cinco-De-Mayo theme.  Wear something 
Spanish themed.  The date for the Mystery Ride is June 10. 

Communion Breakfast: Our Annual Communion Breakfast was held on April 2.  
We had an excellent showing at St. Mary’s and also at the breakfast at the Council.  It 
was great to see so many families.  Our speaker, Victor Brinkman, gave a fantastic 
talk about his Journey from becoming Catholic to being a Lieutenant  in a police de-
partment in Missouri to deciding to become a priest.  The food was excellent as usual.  
Thanks to the Kitchen Commandos for their first class job. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Robert Curran ,P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Richard Parisi 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: May, 2017 

Motions: There were no motions brought forward in March for voting in April. 

 
Insurance Field Agent: We have a new Field Agent, Richard Parisi.  Please see him 
for insurance or financial planning/services needs.  Call him at 774-222-6335 or email 
him at Richard.parisi@kofc.org 
 
Flag Day Parade: Save the date—June 17.  It’s the 50th Flag Day Parade for the Town 
of Dedham so the date is changed to allow for the parade on a weekend.  Please plan to 
march with us.  It’s a great time and it will be a big deal this year. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: The next Hour of Adoration is Friday May 12 at 8PM at St. 
Joseph’s Chapel at St. Mary’s.  Please join us. 

Membership:  We had two transfers: David Tobin and Jordan Rohlfing.  Welcome, 
Brothers. 

Scholarship: Seniors may use the application on our web site.  Go to “ Contact Us”  
and select Scholarship Application.  Just change the dates for 2016 to 2017. 

KC Club: Tickets have been mailed out for the next season.  Please return your 
funds promptly.  This is an important fund raiser for our Council Charity Fund. 

Will Sexton Ordination: Will is being ordained to the Priesthood at Immaculate 
Conception Church in Lowell on May 20 at 9AM.  All are welcome to this important event. 

Fatima Statue: This is the 100 year anniversary of the apparitions at Fatima.  There 
is a Fatima statue coming to Dedham on May 7.  It will be displayed from 3PM to 9PM at 
St. Mary’s.  Our Council has been asked to provide members either with K of C shirts or 
armbands to “guard” the statue during this time.  Please sign up for an hour. 

Golf Tournament: Our Council is sponsoring a golf tourna-
ment on June 16 at Norwood Country Club.  Please see the en-
closed flyer for details.  SIGN UP!!!! 

Attendance Prize: $123 to Fred Matthies (not present)  

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $50.00 for a donation to the American Le-
gion Legacy Scholarship given by the Fogg/Roberts Post #78 

Submitted by Paul Girard 

Seconded by Kevin Leach, PGK 

 

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100.00 for a donation to St. Mary’s to help 
pay for the reception for Will Sexton, being ordained to the Priesthood on May 20. 

Submitted by William Killion, PGK 

Seconded by Kevin Leach, PGK  


